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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Justin Skouby, Road Construction Inspector    

 

DATE: July 13, 2017 

 

EVENT: River Oaks Road Culvert Replacement 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor CL 

Richardson will be replacing the existing culverts on River Oaks Road. 

The road will be subject to closure between the hours of 8:00 am to 

3:00 pm Monday through Friday. Work is scheduled to begin July 17, 

2017 and last approximately four weeks, weather permitting. 

Accommodations will be made for emergency vehicles.  

 

Please use caution in all work zones.  Thank you for your cooperation 

as we make these improvements for you.  If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-

886-4480.   

 


